
April 17, 2020 
 
 
Hello Families and Friends, 
 
 
We hope you are healthy and still staying at home as much as possible. You are missed here. 
Easter wasn’t the same without all the flowers and chocolates from you but we did some things 
to make the week more fun. 
 
Some Elders painted pictures of Easter eggs, we did an egg toss game, had an Easter themed 
tea party, watched an Easter movie and had an Easter church service. So, everyone got a little 
Easter in their week. Bingo was a hit with each Elder having a table to themselves. The fun 
must go on.   
 
Many family members have dropped off items at the front door. Thank you for ensuring these  
items are still in the store packaging so we can disinfect them. Please remember to identify 
who the item is for. If it is not marked with the Elder’s name we have no idea who it belongs to 
and we are disappointed to discard it. Also, a reminder that fruit of any kind can not be 
accepted.  
 
We continue to wear our personal protective equipment at all times. Your loved ones appear to 
be adjusting to our new look. They are also getting used to the constant reminders to wash 
their hands and the handwashing for those who need us to do it for them.  
 
We continue to screen all our team members on entry and anyone else who must enter. To 
date we are Covid-19 free and we are maintaining the staffing of our home to our normal 
levels.  
 
Thank you for the many words of encouragement we have received. It means more than you 
can imagine. We would like to offer you words of encouragement also. You are staying at 
home and doing your part and we really appreciate that. We do look forward to your eventual 
return. In the meantime, we’ll continue to tell your loved ones that you miss them and would be 
here in a minute, if you could.  They are being reminded that you are staying away because 
you love them.  
 
Wishing you a peaceful weekend.  
 
Kim Rohm  
Administrator 
 


